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July 24, 2020

Tanowa Troupe, Secretary

Ohio Power Siting Board

180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re:  OGAP Letter of Support
Case No. 19-2148-GA-BLN

Dear Ms. Troupe:

Please find attached a letter by the Ohio Gas Access Partnership supporting the
application filed in this proceeding. OGAP previously stated a position of non-opposition but its
Executive Board recently voted unanimously to support the application.

Please call with any questions.
Very truly yours,
/sl Michael J. Settineri

Michael J. Settineri
Attorney for the Ohio Gas Access Partnership
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Theresa White
Executive Director

Ohio Power Siting Board
180 E. Broad Street
Columbus, Ohio 43215

Subject: Letter of Support for Marysville Connector Pipeline Project (Case Number: 19-2148-GA-BLN)
Dear Ms. White:

After working for nearly 14 years to address a critical need for energy infrastructure in the region, local
jurisdictions led by Logan, Madison and Union counties, formed the Ohio Gas Access Partnership
(OGAP) in early 2019 to find a solution for the long-term energy needs of their communities.

In late December of 2019 Columbia Gas filed an application with the Ohio Power Siting Board to construct
the Marysville Connector, a 4.78 mile, 12 inch natural gas pipeline to service new industries and
residential development southeast of Marysville in Jerome and Millcreek Township. Throughout the
application process OGAP communicated with Columbia Gas to express concerns and ensure that the
Marysville Connector is part of a long-term regional plan to the long standing need for natural gas in the
area. OGAP and its members were able to get answers to the concerns we had in the filing and we
believe the project is in the best interests of the public.

On July 21, 2020 the OGAP Executive Board voted unanimously to support the Marysville Connector
Pipeline Project and encourages the Ohio Power Siting Board to approve the application (Case Number:
19-2148-GA-BLN).

Thank you for your consideration in this important matter and if you have any questions please do not
hesitate to contact us.

Eric Phillips David Kell
OGAP, Board Chair OGAP, Board Vice-Chair

Ohio GasAccess
Partnership
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